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October 16, 1990

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A

Divieion of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Shanbaky: DOCKET NOS. 030-02988
030~-18925
LICENSE NOS. 37-01553-01, 37-01553-04

Subject: Routine Inspection #90-001

Although I realize that no reply is required, we felt it appropriate
to make you aware of our concerns with the wording in the letter., Specifically,
“caused significant delay", is of concern to us.

On July 13th, 1990, the late submission of Xenon clearance times
and calculations was faxed to Ms. Theresa Hall Darden as set forth in
the meeting on July 1llth, 1990. Our Radiation Safety Officer was on vacation
that week and reviewed everything on Monday, July 16th, 1990, upon her
return. We do not feel that this constitutes significant delay in responding
to the items that were requested during the routine inspection on July llth,
1990, and request that this wording be stricken from your letter.

The telephone conversations listed in your letter on July 13th, 16th,
17th and August lst, 1990, were between Theresa Kall Darden and WwWalter
Robinson, our consultant. These conversations were simply for clarification,

Thank you for your time. As always, it is a pleasure to cooperate
with you.

8MS/ch Sheila M. Sfergella,
Director of Radiology Services

cc:  Mr, David A. Riceci, Executive Vice President
Mr. Frank T. Alcaraz, Vice President
Jay W. MacMoran, M.D,.
Frances Esposito, M.D,
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